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 SRM High School Youth Forum 2022 (HSYF) 

The CO Section will be sponsoring three delegates to the SRM HSYF in Albuquerque.  They are: 

• Ana Lockard, Lone Star FFA; The Fox Ranch; A Success Story for Ecology, Wildlife, Cattle, Conservation, and 
Communities in Northeast Colorado 

• Emma Amato, Branson FFA; Fencing of the Future 
• Alex Mattorano, Hoehne FFA; High Stock Density Grazing on Native Rangeland 

All three delegates were selected based on their winning scores at the State FFA Range Judging and Plant ID 
competition held in Seibert on October 13, 2021.  The HSYF presentations will be given at the Albuquerque 
Convention Center on Tuesday, February 8 from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Please check the schedule for these 
presentations in the Trail Boss Dailey News and also to be posted at the entrance of the HSYF presentation room.  Our 
membership in Albuquerque needs to support our three HSYF delegates.  If you attend the meeting please plan to 
attend their presentations and show them our appreciation for their dedication and hard work to write their range 
management papers and make their presentations.  Adults accompanying our delegates this year are Jess Price, Ag 
teacher from Hoehne; Maral Howell, Ag teacher from Branson; and Saralynn Vetter, Ag teacher from Lone Star school. 

 

Ana Lockard (second from right) with her range judging team from 
Lone Star FFA Chapter.  Her team place FIRST in state FFA range 
Judging competition held in Seibert on October 13, 2021. 

 

 

Emma Amato (right) was honored by the CSSRM for high scoring 
individual on combined ecological site judging and plant id. Brody 
Doherty (left) received CSSRM honors for high scoring individual for 
plant identification. 
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